High Firs Primary School

Headteacher Mr A Kilbride

Deputy Headteacher
Miss C Rennie

www.high-firs.kent.sch.uk



Court Crescent Swanley Kent BR8 8NR

01322 669721 office@high-firs.kent.sch.uk

29th February 2024

Dear Parents

Benenden Kent Music Day - 12th July 2024

Once again, our school has been selected to participate in the Kent Music Benenden Experience Day & Concert, which will be held at the exclusive Benenden Girls School on Friday 12th July. The day gives the children the opportunity to play their musical instrument alongside children from other schools and experienced musicians, as well as taking part in music workshops and recreation activities before performing in a concert in the Benenden School Theatre.

This year, all our children in Yr5 have been invited to attend, along with the Yr6 continuers. The children will travel to Benenden by coach (departing at approx 8am) and parents & families are invited to attend the concert at Benenden in the evening at 7pm. There is no organised return journey home following the concert, so you will need to make your own arrangements for your child to be brought back to Swanley should you not be attending the concert.

The cost of the day is £35.00 – this includes all music & recreation activities, a hot dinner, and the outward coach journey. The children will be supervised during the day by our school staff and Kent Music staff. Further details are on the attached leaflet and final details will also be issued nearer the time. The day is being organised by Kent Music and if your child would like to attend you must book their place by 15th April 2024 via the Kent Music online booking form at tinyurl.com/kmss24-experience-day

You will receive an acknowledgement of application email and confirmation of your place will then be sent to you by email in due course. Invoices will be sent out and payment will be required to secure your booking; please do not make a payment until you have received your invoice. The school do not receive information from Kent Music about pupils who have applied so please also complete and return the attached slip to let us know your child will be participating.

This has always been a very enjoyable day for the children and parents have always enjoyed the concert so we do hope that your child will be able to participate. Please do contact us should you have any queries.

Kind regards

Miss C Rennie

Deputy Headteacher



Name of child	Year
	I to attend the Benenden Music Day on 12th July via the Kent rience-day and will pay £35 cost when invoiced by Kent
Signed	Date

BENENDEN MUSIC DAY – 12th JULY 2024 Return by 15th April 2024



